Sherry Family
1460 Eagle St
Rhinelander WI 54501

Never Forgotten Honor Flight
4404 Rib Mountain Drive #234
Wausau WI 54401

February 18, 2018

Dear Never Forgotten Honor Flight,

Our father Atwood E. Sherry passed away on October 18, 2017, at the age of 92. One of the
highlights of his life was when he went on the Never Forgotten Honor Flight on April 18, 2011.
He never stopped talking about the great time he had. He took video of his trip and loved
watching it over and over. His Honor Flight guardian John Shannon Jr., and his father John
Shannon Sr., were awesome. Never stopped talking about the good time he had with them. You
couldn’t have paired him up with anyone better.

We would like to honor our father by giving a memorial donation of $1000.00, So more well
deserving veterans can go enjoy as much as our father did. This program is awesome!!!

Sincerely,

The Sherry Family




